
 

 

 

 

 

 
April 2020 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Welcome to the Walton Academy High School uniform brochure.  Your child’s school uniform and sportswear 
are supplied by Trutex and is available from Downtown Superstore, or alternatively can be purchased from 
Trutex Direct online service. 
 
Downtown Superstore 
The designated retailers for our uniform are Downtown Superstore.  Please purchase by calling into the stores at 
Downtown Superstore, Gonerby Junction, A1, Grantham, NG32 2A  – Tel: 01205 361251  
 
School Uniform Information 
On the following page, you will find the details of our school uniform and the prices and sizes that are available.  
The compulsory items of uniform and sportswear are clearly labelled.  In addition, you may purchase non-school 
specific additional items you may require for your daughter.  We recommend these are also purchased from 
Trutex, as all additional sales will significantly help the academy. 
 
On-line Ordering 
To order your child’s uniform online, simply visit www.trutex.com and register, using our school code:  
LEA00672SC.  This will take you to the uniform page, where you can see all items specific to our academy.  The 
site is secure and orders can be placed quickly and safely, directly with Trutex.  Orders are delivered directly to 
your home or another specified address through Yodel with a number of delivery options available.   Postage 
and packaging is free on orders over £70.00 and from £3.50 for orders below this amount. Alternatively, you can 
order from Trutex Direct by phone, call 01200 421206.   
 
Please order in plenty of time before the new school year.  While the website clearly shows your expected 
delivery date at the time of order, we strongly recommend that you place your order before 3rd August to 
ensure delivery.  Whilst every effort will be made to satisfy all orders, Trutex cannot guarantee delivery after 
this date. 
 
I believe that with the choice of a specialist retail stockist and Trutex Direct you will find buying your uniform 
both easy and convenient.  Thank you for supporting our school by using Trutex Direct and Downtown 
Superstore. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
   Jess Leonard   
   Vice Principal  
 

 

 

 

http://www.trutex.com/

